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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes & News 
   

 

You guessed it! Summer is 

over and once again it 

went too quickly. It’s on to 

the fall season and putting 

our club emphasis back to 

snowmobiling. And we are 

again all energized and 

enthused at the thought of 

snow, getting our sleds fired 

up and ready to roll. We 

could definitely use a lot of 

snow this year to make up 

for no snow the last few 

years. I did go to North Pole 

Alaska and made amends 

with Santa Claus and 

hopefully got back on his 

nice list.  It’s been hell not 

getting any Christmas 

presents from Santa the last 

three years along with no 

snow.   

 

I plan on attending the 

AWSC Workshop at Chula 

Vista in the Dells to 

represent our club and sit in 

on some seminars at the 

event. They provide great 

insight and information on 

snowmobiling in our state 

so it’s a fun and learning 

experience. 

      

As you all know we have 

been in front of the Quincy 

Town Board with our 

ordinance 6 times. And 

pretty much going 

nowhere. They are all up for 

election in April 2019. So, 

you know where I’m going.  

It’s time to ‘drain the 

swamp’.  It’s time for a 

change in Quincy. 

 

For up-to-date info on 

where we are and what still 

needs to be done, check 

our ATV/UTV task list on our 

website.  It also lists 

everything that has taken 

place since we started this 

ATV/UTV thing. 

 

The ATV/UTV support signs 

throughout the town have 

been well accepted and 

we have received many 

‘thumbs up’ on them. 

 

As always, get your club 

membership renewals in 

early. We would like to 

have them all in by the end 

of October.       

        -Dennis Kulwicki 

    Think Snow! Let’s Ride! 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

Happy autumn. 

The Rustic Ridge Riders met 

on Sept. 2, 2018 at Costa 

Ricky’s Beach Bar.  The 

minutes were read from the 

July 8th meeting and were 

accepted. 

The first Adams County 

Snowmobile Assoc. 

meeting was held on 

August 2 and Jim Schnolis 

represented our club 

Adams County Recreation 

Officer and the WDNR 

Warden for Adams County 

were present at the Quincy 

Town Board meeting held 

on August 30.  They have 

both offered to help us as 

resources.  Any ATV 

violations we want to report 

will be accepted by the 

DNR in the form of videos or 

pictures, all in an effort to 

help curb problems in 

Quincy.  Quincy board has 

requested that we no 

longer come to board 

meetings, but we will 

continue to get on their 

agendas for ‘point of 

record’.  The Adams 

County Sheriff has also 

given the Quincy board a 

proposal for policing. 

Problems have been 

encountered with sending 

emails from our website via  

AOL.  Dennis is working to 

resolve it. 

Our Beach Brat Fry and 

raffle in July were both a 

success.  A hayride is 

coming up in November 

with a 2:00 p.m. start time.  

However, the starting 

location still needs to be 

determined. 

Our RRR incorporate 

renewal application card 

has been received. 

       -Sue Cole      

 

 

Special Interest 

AWSC Workshop at Chula 

Vista at the Dells. 

Oct. 26 - 28, 2018 

 

Trail signing, brushing & 

cookout. Saturday, 

November 10, 2018.  Meet 

at start of club trail in the 

County Park on CTY Z at 

9:30 am.  

   

Next Meeting:  

 

November 11, 2018  

11:00 a.m. 

at Splash Waterfront Bar & 

Grill     
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